
The Hill School 

(540) 687-5897 

www.thehillschool.org 

TAKE NOTE  

January 28, 2016 

PTC Parent Meetings 
3 -  Fri., January 29    
      (Lunch Room) 

Student re-enrollment for the 2016-2017 school year 
 

 Re-enrollment for the 2016-17 school year is under way! 

 The financial aid online application process (FAST) is open until February 19th.    

 The FAST application icon is located on the home page of Hill’s website under Helpful Links.  

 If you have any questions about financial aid, please contact Vickie Ralph. 

Attention Hill Families! 
 

Are you interested in growing your own  
produce in a community garden with the help 
and advice of a master gardener? Grow with us 

in the Gunnell Garden! Each year Hill School families are invited to 
enter their names in the Gunnell Community Garden lottery. If your 
name is drawn you will pay a small maintenance fee of $25 to use a 
raised bed in the Gunnell Community Garden for one growing  
season. Please bear in mind gardening requires commitment and 
regular maintenance! If interested email or call Martha Burke by 
Feb. 1 2016 to be entered in the garden drawing. 540-592-3001, or 
mburke@thehillschool.org. 

2016 Talent  Show 
Friday, February 19th 

1:00-3:00 pm 

Sign-up forms are now available in 

the front office.  

They must be completed and 

turned in by Friday, Feb. 12th. 

SKI CLUB will meet tomorrow,  

January 29th at Bryce Resort 

Dismissal: 11:50 
 

Pick up times for bus riders: Upperville Trinity Church:  6:30 p.m. /  Hill School:  6:45 p.m. 
 

Other Ski Club Meetings: 
Friday, February 5 11:50 Dismissal 

 

On Friday, February, 12, we will have a full day of skiing and  competition (Mini Olympics). There will be no school that day.   

More information on Mini Olympics will be in a future Take Note. 

Basketball Tournaments Rescheduled 

New Dates to be Determined 



 Coming up at Hill:  

 

Fri., Jan. 29  Ski Club, dismissal at 11:50 am. 
 

Tues., Feb. 2 JV White Girls Basketball vs. LCDS at Hill. Starts at 4:00 pm, dismissal at 5:15 pm. 
 JV Green Girls Basketball vs. Randolph Macon at Hill. Starts at 5:00 pm, dismissal at 6:15 pm. 
 

Thurs., Feb. 4  4th Grade Play at 11:00 am and 7:00 pm. 
 

Fri., Feb. 5  Ski Club, dismissal at 11:50 am. 
 

Fri., Feb 13  No School, all day ski, Mini Olympics.  

FOUND: 1 black Patagonia jacket that completely matches my own. Possibly found at Ski Friday on Friday January 8th. If you are  
missing this jacket, please contact Jenna Korff at jennakorff@gmail.com. 
——————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 

AVAILABLE:  Excellent Housekeeper available 2-3 days per week Wednesday – Friday.  Call Aracely at 540-272-4556.   

——————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 

FOR RENT: At Oak Hill Farm, Aldie. Renovation just completed on house with one bedroom, one bathroom, office, den area, kitchen, 
living room, dining room, large porch. All appliances new, central air. Bucolic quiet setting. Well behaved pets welcome. $1700 per 
month. Security deposit and credit check required. Available 2/1. Email oakhillhub@aol.com.  

 With special exhibit of Hill School Alumni, parents’ and 

kids’ work in the style of beloved art teacher Em Sharp.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Popcorn Monkey LLC located at 2 1/2 E.  

Federal St Middleburg, VA is having a  

special for The Hill School! 

We all know Skiing is fun and it takes a lot of 

energy. Why not stop in and refuel with a 

tasty treat! Popcorn Club Card is here!  

Purchase a pre paid card  

and save $2 off each bag. 

Or Buy 1 bag and get a butter popcorn bag 

for $2 . Every Friday from  

January 10th until February 14 

11 until 4:30 P.M. 

 

*excludes gourmet flavors 

*Friday's only & please mention ad 

tel:540-272-4556




RESCHEDULED 

3rd Grade Chili Lunch 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Support the Hill School Third Grade while 

enjoying a delicious hot lunch including: 

 

Chili and Betty’s Chips 

Carrots with Ranch 

Ice Cream Sandwich 

$7 each 

 

NEW DATE: Thursday, February 4th. 

 

Please return to the Front Desk by Tuesday, January 2nd. 

 
THANK YOU FROM THE 3rd GRADE! 

 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  - - - - - - - 

 

Chili Lunch Order Form 

 

Name: ________________________________________ 

 

Grade: ______________ Amount Paid: _____________ 
Please make check payable to:  The Hill School 

Memo line: Class of 2021 Fundraiser 


